
September 9, 2020 
 
Dear South Weber City Council, 
 
 We the Haslam family write to you with great concern regarding the La Roca soccer field 
and its patrons. As a short introduction, we are a family of five. Jake and Sarah Haslam are the 
parents of 3 children, Isabelle(5), Ava(2), and Royce(6 months). We recently moved into 297 
East Old Maple Road and have enjoyed our time getting to know the new area and our 
neighbors. We are excited to have a home surrounded by other young families and a place that 
we will be able to raise our family for many years to come. 
 Upon moving in, we were very surprised by the amount of traffic coming from I84 
direction to La Roca soccer fields. We have a great fear not only for our children, but the other 
many children that live in and around the neighborhood. We are greatly concerned that with 
the amount of traffic passing our homes, and the speed at which they do so, it is only a matter 
of time before irreversible tragedy occurs. We see this as entirely avoidable and call on the 
commission to take action to help regulate La Roca and its patrons in a way that will keep South 
Weber residents safe. We echo the voices you have heard and plead for your help in 
maintaining a safe environment for our children.  
 We are grateful for your public service and trust you will represent us well to attain a 
favorable outcome. 
 
 Sincerely, 
       The Haslams 
 
 


